
For more information: 
Nick Giurukis 
lcspeedway@live.com 
440-522-9152 
 

April 20, 2015 

 
 

Dear Bob Lusetti 

 
This correspondence is to inform you and the pit crew related to you that you are being placed 

on probation effective immediately as a result of the rough driving that occurred during the 
Grand National feature race on Saturday, April 18, 2015.  This probation will remain in full effect 

for 14 days from the date of this letter. 

 
If for any reason during that period you or anyone associated with your race team break any of 

the Lorain County Speedway 2015 Official Rules and Procedures, you will be suspended 
immediately for an undetermined duration of time.  Please take the time to refresh your memory 

on our rules and procedures, specifically the one that caused us to take this action.  For your 

convenience, it is copied below: 
 
19.4         Any competitor deemed driving in an erratic or unsportsmanlike manner by track 
officials would be subject to a monetary fine ranging from $50 to $500, suspension and/or both. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nick Giurukis  
Race Director 
 

 

 

LORAIN COUNTY SPEEDWAY 


